
 
 
KRMWS/PS/2023-24/200                                                              Date: 19

th
 April 2023 

                                                                                    

Subject: Horse Riding Activity  

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

We are excited to inform that our school is offering horse riding as an extracurricular activity for students in 

grades K-12. This activity provides a unique and engaging opportunity for students to learn about 

horsemanship, riding techniques and develop important skills such as balance, coordination and responsibility. 

To ensure the safety and success of this activity, we want to share with you some important information  about 

the kit and requirements that are need to be met by students who wish to participate in horse riding: 

1. Riding Kit: Students will be required to wear appropriate riding attire, which includes: Equestrian helmet. 

Riding Boots and Riding Breeches (specialized pants designed for horse riding and provide comfort and ease 

of movement while riding). (Compulsory for girls). 

2. Riding Experience: Horse riding is open to students of all skill levels, including beginners. However, 

students with prior riding experience may have an advantage in terms of their familiarity with horses and 

riding techniques. All students will receive proper instructions and guidance to ensure their safety and 

progress in the activity. 

3. Code of Conduct: Students will be expected to follow a code of conduct while participating in horse riding, 

which includes treating the horse with respect, listening to instructions from the instructor and following all 

safety guidelines and rules. 

We understand that horse riding may be a new activity for some students, and we are committed to providing a 

safe and supportive environment for their learning and growth. If your child is not interested in participating in 

horse riding, please fill out the attached slip and return it to the respective grade teacher by Friday 21
st
 April 

2023. If you have any questions or concern please contact the grade teacher of your ward. 

Thank you for your continued support in proving enriching opportunities for our students. 

Best Regards,  

 

 
Sonia Anil Verma  

Principal  

                                                                ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

 

I, ______________________p/o____________________ Admission no._______ studying in  Grade /Section  

 

______________ will not participate in Horse Riding Activity due to medical/non-medical reasons.  

 

 

 

Name of the Parent__________________Signature_______________ Contact No.____________ 
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